[image: image1.jpg]Head of School
Mr K Maddocks

??? | THE ACADEMY OF
SiEEe) e STFRANCIS
ey ./ OFASSIS

The Academy of St Francis of Assisi
Gardeners Drive
Liverpool

Proud to be a member of L6 7UR

United Kingdom
ALL SAI N S Al Saints Multi Academy Trust is the
operating name for The Liverpool T: 0151 260 7600

i t Catholic and Church of England . i
‘( Multi Academy Trust J e ot gan W: www.asfaonline.org

E:  info@asfaonline





June 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,
I hope that your child is enjoying reading the books that they borrowed from the school library before the school closure. Reading is a great activity for lockdown – not only is it a useful tool to help with all your child’s learning, but at these times, when its hard to go anywhere physically, it’s also a great escape – a book can transport the reader anywhere in the world in just a few short pages.

Once your child has finished their book, we would like them to complete an online quiz. The link to Star Reader can be found on the school website under Pupil Information. Each pupil’s username simply consists of the initial of their first name followed by their surname eg jwade and their password is ASFA2019 for Year 7 and ASFA1234 for Year 8. If your child has any problems logging on to the system, please contact me at wadej@asfaonline.org. Every time a pupil successfully completes a quiz on a book they have read, they gain points and we will be awarding prizes for reading achievement during lockdown. If you do not have access to the internet, please encourage your child to record their opinions of any books they have read in their exercise books.

If your child is running short of books and if you do have access to the internet please encourage your child to join Read Liverpool https://www.readliverpool.co.uk/  a service offered by Liverpool libraries which will give them free access to thousands of ebooks, audiobooks, magazines and graphic novels. You do have to download software onto your computer or an app onto your phone to read the books, but there are very clear guides on how to do this. You can also go to https://readon.myon.co.uk/ for immediate access to lots of short, funny, illustrated books – both stories and information – which are great for a quick read. If your child prefers to have a story read to them, try  https://stories.audible.com/discovery. From now, students everywhere can instantly stream a collection of audiobooks, including titles across six different languages, that will help them continue reading and learning. All stories are free to stream on your desktop, laptop, phone or tablet. I have put lots of further ideas for reading and links to writing competitions on my padlet which can be accessed from the school website.

If you do not have access to the internet and would like a book for your child, please contact me via the school.
I would love to hear what our pupils are reading during lockdown. Pupils can send  a photo of their book to me at wadej@asfaonline.org together with their opinions of the book. It will make a great display for the library when we get back to school.

Thank you for supporting your child’s reading,

Yours sincerely

Jane Wade

School Librarian
